
Docket No. 50-305
December 29, 1993

Mr. C. A. Schrock 
Manager - Nuclear Engineering 
Wisconsin Public Service Corporation 
Post Office Box 19002 
Green Bay, Wisconsin 54037-9002 

Dear Mr. Schrock: 

SUBJECT: ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT 
RELATED TO A REQUEST FOR EXEMPTION FROM THE REQUIREMENTS OF 
APPENDIX J TO 10 CFR PART 50 AND AN APPLICATION FOR AMENDMENT TO 
FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE NO. DPR-43 - KEWAUNEE NUCLEAR POWER 
PLANT (TAC NO. 88308) 

Enclosed for your information is a copy of an Environmental Assessment and 
Finding of No Significant Impact. The assessment relates to your request 
dated November 16, 1993, for a partial exemption from the requirements of 10 
CFR Part 50 Appendix J, Section III.D.1.(a) and for an amendment to Facility 
Operating License No. DPR-43

This Environmental Assessment has 
Register for publication.

been forwarded to the Office of the Federal 

Sincerely, 

Original Signed By: 

Richard J. Laufer, Acting Project Manager 
Project Directorate 111-3 
Division of Reactor Projects III/IV/V 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure: 
Environmental Assessment 

cc w/enclosures: 
See next page
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o UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-001 

Docket No. 50-305 December 29, 1993 

Mr. C. A. Schrock 
Manager - Nuclear Engineering 
Wisconsin Public Service Corporation 
Post Office Box 19002 
Green Bay, Wisconsin 54037-9002 

Dear Mr. Schrock: 

SUBJECT: ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT 
RELATED TO A REQUEST FOR EXEMPTION FROM THE REQUIREMENTS OF 
APPENDIX J TO 10 CFR PART 50 AND AN APPLICATION FOR AMENDMENT TO FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE NO. DPR-43 - KEWAUNEE NUCLEAR POWER 
PLANT (TAC NO. 88308) 

Enclosed for your information is a copy of an Environmental Assessment and Finding of No Significant Impact. The assessment relates to your request dated November 16, 1993, for a partial exemption from the requirements of 10 CFR Part 50 Appendix 3, Section III.D.1.(a) and for an amendment to Facility Operating License No. DPR-43 

This Environmental Assessment has been forwarded to the Office of the Federal Register for publication.  

Sincerely, 

Richard J. Laufer, Acting Project Manager 
Project Directorate 111-3 
Division of Reactor Projects III/IV/V 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Enclosure: 
Environmental Assessment 

cc w/enclosures: 
See next page



Mr. C. A. Schrock 
Wisconsin Public Service Corporation Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant 

cc: 

Foley & Lardner 
Attention: Mr. Bradley D. Jackson 
One South Pinckney Street 
P.O. Box 1497 
Madison, Wisconsin 53701-1497 

Chairman 
Town of Carlton 
Route 1 
Kewaunee, Wisconsin 54216 

Mr. Harold Reckelberg, Chairman 
Kewaunee County Board 
Kewaunee County Courthouse 
Kewaunee, Wisconsin 54216 

Chairman 
Public Service Commission of Wisconsin 
Hill Farms State Office Building 
Madison, Wisconsin 53702 

Attorney General 
114 East, State Capitol 
Madison, Wisconsin 53702 

U.S. Wuclear Regulatory Commission 
Resident Inspectors Office 
Route #, Box 999 
Kewaunee, Wisconsin 54216 

Regional Administrator - Region III 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
801 Warrenville Road 
lisle. Illinois 60532-4351 

Mr. Robert S. Cullen 
Chief Engineer 
Wisconsin Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 7854 
Madison, Wisconsin 53707


